
From: Dennis Bretton [mailto:dbretton@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 10:51 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposition to the Northern Pass as a Resident of New Hampshire 
 
Dennis Bretton 
28 Munroe Drive 
East Hampstead, NH 03826 
 
November 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Good morning Ms. Monroe, 
 
  I am emailing you to express my undesigning and deep-rooted concern over the Northern Pass project. 
It is a project    
The people of New Hampshire have been intentionally misinformed and misled regarding the nature of 
the project, it's benefits and detractors.   
  I ask the SEC to investigate the nature of the studies and claims made to the people of New Hampshire 
on behalf of the Northern pass, As the project progresses, its excavation will irrevocably alter the 
landscape of the state. To this end, I request the pass project be halted until such an investigation is 
complete. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and assistance, 
Dennis Bretton 
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